Gosnold Behavioral Health now offering Telehealth services across Massachusetts

Falmouth, MA. (December 12, 2022) Gosnold Behavioral Health is excited to announce the expansion of its Partial Hospital Program to all of Massachusetts through our Virtual Partial Hospitalization Program (PHP) Platform. 

Richard Curcuru, President and CEO of Gosnold Behavioral Health said, “I am very pleased about this expansion, as it provides an opportunity for people in other parts of Massachusetts to benefit from our experience. Gosnold has been the leader in treating individuals with substance use disorder and co-occurring mental illnesses for 50 years and we have helped so many of them achieve long-term recovery.” 

“PHP is a uniquely intensive program that works really well when people can come out of their comfort zone and work as a team. By sharing experiences and challenging one another, patients develop a bond and gain essential tools on their road to recovery” said Allie Anderson, Chief Clinical Officer at Gosnold Behavioral Health.  The Partial Hospital program is an adult program that specializes in Mental Health and Co-occurring Substance Use Disorders.  Individuals attend the program 5 days a week Monday-Friday from 9am to 2:30 and are provided lunch.  Participants in this program receive focused and goal oriented treatment through individual therapy, group therapy and meetings with Gosnold’s Psychiatrist and Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner for medication adjustments and review.  PHP is appropriate for patients transitioning from inpatient or residential treatment to outpatient. It is often a great alternative to inpatient treatment for patients presenting to the emergency room who do not demonstrate any danger to themselves or others, or for patients who would benefit from a structured treatment plan and environment. 

“The Partial Hospital Program has been successful both in person as well as Virtual and the Gosnold team is looking forward to further expansion of the PHP Services for in-person locations.  We will be opening a location in Plymouth, MA in the spring of 2023.” Said, Allie Anderson Chief Clinical Officer at Gosnold Behavioral Health

Gosnold has immediate availability for both mental health and co-occurring tracks, to make a referral please reach out to 508.274.4477 or krosario@gosnold.org
